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With this first SSL Update in 2021, we wish you all a happy and healthy new year
with lots of fun and lots of windy SSL sailing days!

1. Two new SSL Board Members
As you know, the SSL board has been trying to find additional board members for a while. Today
it is a great pleasure to announce two new SSLA board members. Susane Buchecker from the
Yacht Club Lucerne and Marlène Rump support the SSL board in our daily business with
immediate effect. The official election of the two new board members will take place at the next
general assembly. A warm Welcome Susan and Marlène !

2. URGENT: not yet fixed SSL Events 2021 
Most of the regatta calendar for 2021 is complete. We are still looking for  organizing sailing clubs
for one of the following 2 events:

Promotion League ACT2
SSL Cup 2021

Please help us with your club or with your connections to other swiss sailing clubs to fix these two
open events. Contact: markus.k.blaesi@swisssailingleague.ch

3. SSL Wall calender 2021
We still have a small number of the awesome SSL wall calendar 2021 on stock. At the price of
chf. 45.- (incl. Shipping and VAT) the calendars can be ordered by email:
philipp.koch@firstframe.net

4. Used SSL Sails for sale
6 jibs and 6 gennakers are for sale. The Genackers are labeled with "Mobiliar" and were sailed at
various SSL regattas between 2016 and 2018. The jibs were in use between 2018 and 2019.
All those sails are used, but OK.

                      Prices: Jib chf 150.- gennaker: chf 200.-

If you are interested, please contact Ralph Natter by email: ralph.nater@mail.ch

5. Tenders I
The SSLA board has published 2 tenders, 1 for Boatman & Services, and 1 for Robotic Marks.
We keep you informed about the results in due course.

6. Tenders II 
This coming week, the SSLA board will publish a tender for the J70 charter for the years 2022 and
2023. About the outcome, we will keep you informed.
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7. Registration- and start fee for the SSL Season 2021
The Notice of Race for the 2021 series is in elaboration. Since Covid-19 will captivate also in 2021
with yet unknown results, we are going to make the following proposal:

Pls. register your club team the sooner the better. It helps the board to determine the
starting list of the clubs in 2021, and eventually invite clubs that are on the waiting list.

Clubs shall pay only 1 registration fee (CHF 650). The remaining registration fee (after
knowing for sure which events will take place) will be invoiced a couple of weeks before the
final events.

Best regards, Philipp Koch
President Swiss Sailing League Association


